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MURREY'S DISPOSAL COMPANY, INC. Cert No. 
 G-0009 
 
 
 
 
GARBAGE AND REFUSE COLLECTION SERVICE In that portion of Pierce County 
described as follows: Beginning in Section 30, Township 21 North, Range 4 
E.W.M. at the point of intersection of the northeast Tacoma city limits and 
the Pierce County-King County line; thence south along the Tacoma city limits 
as they exist on April 1, 1974, to the intersection of the said Tacoma city 
limits with 72nd Street East; thence east on the centerline of 72nd Street 
East to Waller Road; thence south on the centerline of Waller Road to 112th 
Street; thence east along centerline on 112th Street to Meridian; thence 
south on the centerline of Meridian to the Kapowsin Highway; thence east on 
the centerline of the Kapowsin Highway to its intersection with Electron 
County Road; thence east along the centerline of Electron County Road to the 
southwest corner of Section 33 Township 18 North, Range 5 E.W.M.; thence 
continuing east along the centerline of the Section line between Township 17 
North and 18 North, to its intersection with the East boundary line of Mt. 
Rainier National Park; thence south along said boundary to its intersection 
with the Pierce County-Yakima County boundary line; thence north along the 
Pierce County-Yakima County boundary to the intersection of the Pierce 
County-Yakima County-Kittitas County-King County line; thence west along said 
line to its intersection with the northeast boundary of the City of Tacoma, 
situated in Section 30; Township 21 North, Range 4 E.W.M. the point of 
beginning. 
 
Also in that portion of Pierce County described as follows: Starting at the 
point where the N.E. corporate limits of Tacoma intersects with the shoreline 
of Commencement Bay in Section 21, T. 21 N., R. 3. E.; thence 
 
following said shoreline in a clockwise direction to the point of 
intersection with the King-Pierce County line; thence southeasterly on said 
county line to the corporate limits of Tacoma (south line of Section 14, T. 21 N., 
R. 3 E.); thence following said corporate limits westerly in a 
counter-clockwise direction to the point of intersection with the shoreline 
of Commencement Bay in Section 21, T. 21 N., R. 3 E., the place of beginning. 

     Also all areas within the boundaries of Pierce County occupied by United States          
 
                  Government installations. 
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 The following authority was obtained by transfer of Certificate No. 
 G-112, standing in the name of David James Murrey, d/b/a Points Garbage  
Service. 

GARBAGE AND REFUSE COLLECTION SERVICE In that portion of Pierce County 
described as follows: Starting at the intersection of the east corporate 
limits of Tacoma as they exist on April 1, 1974, and the centerline of 72nd 
St. East; thence east on the centerline of 72nd St. East to Waller Road; 
thence on the centerline of Waller Road South to 96th St. East; thence east 
on E. 96th St. to its intersection with the west corporate limits of Puyallup 
to a line projected from south to north located 1/2 mile west of SSH-5B; 
thence north on said projected line to the south corporate limits of Milton; 
thence following the limits of Milton in a clockwise direction to the point 
of intersection with the north line of Section 6, T. 20 N., R. 4 E.; thence 
west on the north line of said section projected to the east corporate limits 
of Tacoma; thence 
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following said corporate limits southerly and westerly to 72nd St. East, the 
place of beginning. 
 
Also in that portion of Pierce County described as follows: Starting at the 
point where the N.E. corporate limits of Tacoma intersects with the shoreline 
of Commencement Bay in Section 21, T. 21 N., R. 3 E.; thence following said 
shoreline in a clockwise direction to the point of intersection with the 
King-Pierce County line; thence southeasterly on said county line to the 
corporate limits of Tacoma (south line of Section 14, T. 21 N., R. 3 E.); 
thence. following said corporate limits westerly in a counter-clockwise 
direction to the point of intersection with the shoreline of Commencement Bay 
in Section 21, T. 21 N., R. 3 E., the place of beginning. 
 
 
GARBAGE COLLECTION SERVICE in Pierce County described as follows: Beginning 
at the point where Stewart Rd. in Pierce County projected west intersects 
SR-99 (PSH-1); thence north along the centerline of SR-99 to the intersection 
of the Pierce County line projected west; thence east along the King/Pierce 
County line to the N.E. corner of Section 3, T. 20 N., R. 5 E.; thence south 
along 'the east line of said line of said Section 3 extended to the N.E. 
corner of Section 8, T. 20 N., Section 3 to the S.E. corner of said Section 
3; thence west along the south 1 R. 5 E.; thence south along the east line of 
said Section 8, to the S.E. corner of said Section 8; thence west along the 
south line of said Section 8 extended to SR-167 (PSH-5); thence north on 
SR-167 (PSH-5) to the intersection of Stewart Road extended east; thence west 
along Stewart Road extended to the intersection with SR-99 (PSH-1), the point 
of beginning. 
 
REFUSE AND DEBRIS COLLECTION SERVICE In those portions of King and Pierce 
Counties described as follows: Starting at the S.E. corner of Sec. 20, T. 20 
N.-, R. 6 E.; thence west on the south line of said section projected to the 
east limits of the City of Tacoma (as of Sept. 6, 1960); thence north on a 
line projected from this point to the shoreline of Puget Sound; thence 
following said shoreline easterly and northerly to the point of intersection 
with the north line of Sec. 6, T. 22 N., R. 4 E.; thence east on the north 
line of said section projected to the N.E. corner of Sec. 5 , T . 22  N . , R 
. 6 E . ; thence south on the east line of said section projected to the S.E. 
corner of Sec. 20, T. 20 N., R. 6 E.,, the place of beginning: EXCLUDING the 
City of Tacoma as the point of origin and destination of the same shipment, 
and EXCLUDING the City of Puyallup as the point of origin and destination for 
the same shipment, and excluding the King County portion. 
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